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Greetings! It has been a while since we’ve had a lot of new 
info to share, but it has been busy behind the scenes and 
over the next couple of weeks there will be a series of 
Weekly Blasts to explain some updates relevant to our 2014-
2015 Academic cycle planning and to the HSC’s planning for 
the upcoming SACS visit.  
 
First and foremost, our web page has been updated – please 
check it out!  You will still navigate to it in the usual way. A 
URL is included on this and every Weekly Blast, but you can 
also select the “Academic Information” tab from the right 
column of the SOP home page. You can still access the same 
information from this page as before, but we hope the links 
are organized in a way that is easier to navigate. We’ve also 
included more “public face” information including general 
descriptions of our curriculum and a bibliography of citations 
published or presented as either “Scholarship FROM 
teaching” or Scholarship OF teaching”. Citations we will strive 
to maintain on this list include publications or abstract / 
poster presentations that: 

- Are the product of a student / faculty collaboration 
(whether this be from Special Topics independent 
study collaborations, clinical research rotations, grant 
supported “scholars collaborations” of even just 
informal collaborations) 

- Describe any innovation in teaching published or 
presented by our faculty, resident instructors, or both 

If you would like to see one of your citations added to this 
list, please send it to me and Linda Gilmore.  
 
Stay tuned… next week I want to introduce a series of  
formatting changes in our SOP course catalogue and explain 
how they came about and what they mean (note, these are 
not curricular changes). There will also be reports regarding 
the initial roll out of reports generated from Ilios data, as well 
as progress with annual CAC activities, such as syllabi and 
Post course reviews. We’ve been busy!! 
 

Dr. Rebecca Sleeper 
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Dr. Rebecca Sleeper 

WEBSITE! 
 

Please refer to: 
http://www.ttuhsc.edu/s

op/academicinfo/ 
 

For SOP curricular 

information, including 
calendars/schedules, 

course syllabi access, 
terminal outcomes, 

curricular policies, and 

student handbook links 
 

(Click “Academic 

Information” on the SOP 
homepage) 
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